
Raising funds for Miss Verity– Cake Sale Request!

We would be grateful for donations of cakes, tray bakes and

biscuits for our upcoming Cake Sale on Friday 17th May at
3.30 in the playground.

We are raising funds to help Miss Verity’s family at this

difficult time.

Please share any donations with Doreen in the office.

We are a nut-free school. Please label all donations.

Please bring cash to get your treats on Friday!


